

## Dear Valued Practitioner

We invite you to the inaugural **HPCSA National Conference 2019** to be held at **Emperors Palace** on 18–20 August 2019. The theme for the event will be **Regulating the Health Professionals in the 21st Century**, with a full **programme** covering different aspects of healthcare. We look forward to engaging practitioners around issues affecting their professions. The HPCSA invite interested parties to **submit scientific abstracts** for the consideration for the Conference before 31 May 2019.

The National Department of Health recognises the **important contribution** health workers make to society. Practitioners are reminded to keep their **CPD** and HPCSA **registration** updated by checking their status through the **practitioners portal**.

As always, we welcome **your feedback** on issues of concern and topics covered in this newsletter.

Best wishes

## The HPCSA Team



## Inspiring health workers to build a healthy SA

Health workers make a difference in the lives of others every day. Often we take this for granted but when we show respect, caring and compassion, our patients benefit – and we make a better world for them! **Read more** 

## **Continuing Professional Development**

Ongoing professional development is not only a key requirement of the **HPCSA** licensure but also enables practitioners to grow their skills and ability to serve the well-being of patients and their professions. **Read more** 



